
Peace, in the New Year

from

Catherine, Steve, Rachel 
and Jonathan

Dec. 2005

Dear family and friends,

It has been 3 years since we sent news on our comings and goings. So we have put together a set of 
pictures that tell all. We hope this missive finds you well and wish you health and happiness in 2006.

↑ Jonathan graduates 
from Newton North HS, 
June 2004 , where he 
enjoyed running the 
middle distances. →

Rachel is student teaching at Excel High 
School in South Boston (above, at the US 
Capitol with her students. Oct. 2005)
She lives in →
Jamaica Plain, 
shown here with 
her Birthday  
cast iron skillet.

Steve’s work took him to 
Bhutan, shown here on a field 
survey with colleagues from 
the Environment Ministry, 
January 2004.



↑ Rachel’s birthday #22, 2/22/2005, and Jonathan’s #19 ↑ on 2/3/2005. 

Catherine’s #60, celebrated with Steve by running the Tucson Half Marathon. →

Jonathan skydiving in Argentina CLF and Dawn-Marie Driscoll in 
Provence

Mike Prather, CLF & 
SCW in Venice

Jean Smith, Steve, and Catherine, ↑ heading for the summit of Mt. Lafayette.

New England 
Runner, Nov-
Dec 2005


